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1. Introduction 

 

This Taxi Feeder Park Notice sets out the charges for the Taxi Feeder Park service at Heathrow 

Airport effective 1 January 2024.  

In line with the CAA’s H7 final decision, the Taxi Feeder Park will be classified as a ‘Specified 

Activity’ and therefore sit within the Other Regulated Charges (ORC) structure.  Heathrow’s 

ORC’s are governed by the economic licence (“Licence”) set by the Civil Aviation Authority 

(“CAA”) as well as the agreed principles set out in the Other Regulated Charges Protocol (“ORC 

Protocol”). 

ORC pricing is generally based on the following principles and transparency arrangements:  

• Prices are generally set to enable only the recovery of costs (no profit margin is included);  

• Costs consist of direct costs and fixed costs;  

• Fixed costs are derived from Table 8.2 of the CAP2524C of the CAA H7 Final Decision;  

• No cross-subsidisation of income between categories occurs;  

• Where income is greater than the costs in the previous year, this “over recovery” will 

usually be returned by a reduction in prices the following year, the opposite is true where 

an “under recovery” has been generated; and 

• Pricing is supported by transparency on costs and revenues and externally verified 

Trading Statements.  

Heathrow has provided transparency on the cost build up which underpins the Taxi Feeder Park 

tariff in the Taxi Feeder Park Governance forum on the 6 December 2023.   

2. Pricing Decision 

 

The price effective from 1st April 2024 – 31st March 2025  

Taxi Feeder Park             £2.50 (excluding VAT) 

The costs are mainly driven by the Taxi Feeder Park management contract (APCOA costs), 

general maintenance costs, IT support and the inclusion of fixed costs relating to investment in 

infrastructure.  

If you have any questions concerning the new tariff, please contact the Heathrow ORC team at: 

halorc@heathrow.com.  

Alternatively, visit:  

https://www.heathrow.com/company/doing-business-with-heathrow/regulated-charges. 

mailto:halorc@heathrow.com

